
In This Issue 
GCSANC Elects New Board . . . . 3 
President's Message 4 
2001 A Turfgrass Odyssey 5 
Annual Meeting pictures 6 & 7 
Office Notes 8 
Naumann's NorCal News 8 
Ray Davies Supt. of Year 8 
Shafer in Leadership Training 9 
GCSAA Membership at High . . . 9 
GCSAA to Sponsor Colbert 10 
Lebanon Turf - Funding for Assocs. 10 

Point Of Interest 

Pictured left to right: Vince Keats, Bob Lapic, Jeff Shafer, Joel Ahern, Rex Gentry, Andy Slack, President 
Bob Costa, CGCS, Pat Finlen, CGCS, and Past President Gary Carls, CGCS. (Missing: Roger Robarge) 
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